
The Sto-Rox School Board of
Directors meeting for June 20,
2024  has  been  postponed
from  its  original  date  of
Thursday,  June  20.  The
meeting  will  instead  take
place on Thursday, June 27 at
7:00 p.m. in the Sto-Rox Jr./Sr.
High School Cafeteria. Please
join  us,  either  in-person  or
online, as the board discusses
key  topics  related  to  the
district’s operations.


